
From: Sharon Frisbie <sfrisbie33@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 04, 2018 2:12 PM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed Medical Marijuana Provisioning Center 450 S. Main St. (City Planning Dept) 

 

Brett Lenart, 

 

We are writing to you in regards to the Proposed Medical Marijuana Provisioning Center at 450 S. Main 

St.  We live at 132 Ashley Mews in the Ashley Mews development.   

 

We are STRONGLY against a medical marijuana center on Jefferson and S. Main Streets.  We live in a quiet 

development in a quiet neighborhood and we DO NOT WANT a marijuana facility in our 

neighborhood.  There are children and grandchildren in our development and we 

DO NOT WANT a marijuana club in their vicinity.  We do not want our children/grandchildren exposed to 

this type of facility.   

 

Please let us know where we can voice our complaints about this facility.  Please let us know of any town 

meetings related to this subject. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sharon & Ron Frisbie 

612.310.1654  

132 Ashley Mews Dr. 

Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
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